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The Editor
Sky News

6" January 2020
Dear Editor,

In response to a Sky News live broadcast of the comments made by
Hong Kong Legislative Councillor, Hon Claudia MO, in the evening of 1%
January 2020 on the Hong Kong Police Force, I would like to inform you that
the accusations made by Hon Claudia Mo were false, misleading and baseless.

She was accusing the Hong Kong Police Force for sending undercover
police, disguising as rioters, to commit crime of any sort during the public
procession on Hong Kong Island on 1°' January 2020. In fact, the Hong Kong
Police Force have made a prompt clarification two hours after the fake news
surfaced at around 4pm of the same day and such clarification was widely
reported in local news.

We have sent a rebuttal letter to Hon Claudia MO. It is now attached
for your reference.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact me at (852)
2860 6133 or email csp-pprb@police.gov.hk.

Youfs sincerely,

Chief Superintendent
Police Public Relations Branch
Hong Kong Police Force
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